
 
 
 
Chair: C.T. Wilson, Vice Chair Brian Crosby, and Members of Economic Matters 
Committee  
 
RE: SB 842 
 
Position: Favorable with Amendment 
 
My name is Kirk McCauley, my employer is WMDA/CAR, we represent service 
stations convenience stores and repair facilities across the state as a non- profit 
trade group. 
 
Without a directory for allowed products this put retailers at risk of having 
products seized that could be legal and they would have to spend time and 
money receiving hearing and recover property. 
 
Were this bill to move forward, “Seizure Without a Warrant,” should be removed 
from SB842. Electronic Smoking Devices (ESD) enforcement for retailers should 
mirror those that are currently used for tobacco products. These procedures work 
for retailers and enforcement. 
  
Respectfully amend or vote no on SB842 
 
Any questions can be addressed to Kirk McCauley, 301-775-0221 or 
kmccauley@wmda.net 


